
From: Troy Reid <troy@dte.coop>
To: "ocmail@dte.org.au" <ocmail@dte.org.au>
CC: "assetmgmt@dte.coop" <assetmgmt@dte.coop>
Subject: RE: Vehicle asset register
Date: Thu, 27 Aug 2020 07:50:03 +0000

Dear OC

Thank you for the email below.

This correspondence will be tabled at the next Asset Management workgroup meeting 
and responded accordingly.

Regards,

Troy

From: ocmail@dte.org.au <ocmail@dte.org.au>
Sent: Thursday, 20 August 2020 7:23 AM
To: assetmgmt@dte.coop
Subject: Vehicle asset register

Dear Asset Management subcommittee

The Organising Committee would like a list of registered vehicles owned by DTE.

This list should include information on where each vehicle is currently located 
and, if not at Warooma, who is currently in possession of the vehicle.

The OC would also like to know the intended purpose for each vehicle and the 
intended use, if any, of the vehicle during the period in which we are unable to 
hold a ConFest.

The OC would also like to advise that vehicles will be discussed at the next OC 
meeting and members of the Asset Management may like to attend.

Please respond to this email by 27 August as this information is required for the 
discussion at the OC meeting on that night.

Kind regards

Kathy Ernst on behalf of the Organising Committee


